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A video surveillance system has become necessary to prevent 
or hold responsible anyone choosing to do damage on or to any 
city property. This includes the pool, splash pad, park and 
rodeo grounds. While we encourage and welcome all our 
citizens to enjoy these areas, we need to put an end to 
vandalism that has occurred throughout the area. Some of the 
buildings at the arena have been vandalized, the fence around 
the park has been damaged several times by vehicles and golf 
carts being ran into it, and the new splash pad had to close 
early because of dirt put into the pad drains which all filtered 
back into the swimming pool rendering it unable to use until it 
was all cleaned and very expensive chemicals purchased to 
treat the damage done by all the mud. The city will press 
charges if we catch anyone on camera in the future doing 
damage to anything. 

RECYCLING NEWS 

Bennington Recycling Center has found a different processing facility for 
our recycling. 

We are asking the individuals please separate their #1 & #2 plastics. Labels 
on the bins will let you know where to put each one. 

If you would like to volunteer, please come to the Center at 7 a.m. on 
Mondays &/or Fridays. 

Thank you for your cooperation as we implement this change. 


